J. Polenske Let's discuss. JJM:ph

Marquette University P.O. Box 1881 Milwaukee, WI 53201

February 1, 2005

Jeff Mantes, P.E. Commissioner of Public Works City of Milwaukee Ziedler Municipal Building 841 N Broadway, Room 501 Milwaukee, WI 53202

RECEIVED

FEB 0 8 2005

COMMISSIONER PUBLIC WORKS

Dear Mr. Mantes;

Subject: Marquette University Connectivity

Marquette University is evaluating ways to improve our connectivity to Valley Fields. I request that Marquette be permitted to work with your staff to accomplish this effort. I further request that we be allowed to work with your staff to improve our connectivity to the East side of our campus across I-43.

In a separate effort, and in close coordination with the Health Department, I request that we work with your staff to improve our connectivity to our remote Dental Clinics located in the Matthew Keenan and Isaac Coggs facilities.

I appreciate the excellent cooperation we have received in previous efforts with your staff and are looking forward to a continued close relationship. I appreciate your consideration in this matter.

Sincerely,

Kathy J. Kang

CIŌ.